
Short Notes of the Policy Development Workshop of FAO and 
the Guangzhou Policy Development Workshop and the DST Workshop of FAO 

 
In June, a Policy Development Workshop was held in Thailand by FAO. The 
participants were from the three countries that took part in the GEF LWM Project in 
Asia: China, Thailand and Vietnam. The workshop lasted for 3 days, the Guangdong 
PMO members, the policy development experts Dr. Dong Hongmin and Dr. Tao 
Xiuping, and the project expert Dr. Liao Xindi took part in the meetings and had 
speeches on the workshop. The research and the progress of the policy development 
in China received high praises from the FAO experts and the colleagues from the 
other two countries. 
 
Later, the workshops were held in the DOA of Guangdong province from June 23 to 
June 24. The participants include six experts of the FAO, the related Chinese experts 
and the Guangdong PMO staffs. 
 
Focus on the subjects of the DST and policy development, the experts exchanged the 
ideas and discussed on the software exploitation of the Livestock Waste Management 
and the means of collecting data. At the same time, the participants compared the 
advantages and the disadvantages between the different waste management 
technologies. What’s more important, after the discussions, the experts had the 
agreement that which technology is suitable for Guangdong project and which one is 
not at this moment.  
 
 


